
INFO-24-155 

From: kristy rob <M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec. 14(1)>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 3:32 PM 
To: Felicia Bianchet <FBianchet@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: Re: OACAC Working Group Reports - June 25/24 

Hi Felicia, 

I am not able to continue as part of the OACAC. All the best to the organization and 
those on it.  

Thank you, 

Kristy Laverty 
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